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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
No. 2018-134
TO: LOCAL CHIEF EXECUTIVES OF PROVINCE OF BATAAN AND CITIES

OF VALENZUELA, NAGA, IRIGA, ILOILO, ORMOC, ZAMBOANGA
AND CAGAYAN DE ORO

SUBJECT: ENJOINING PARTICIPATION OF THE LOCAL DISASTER RISK
REDUCTION AND MANAGEMENT OFFICER IN THE TRAINING OF
TRAINERS ON LEADERSHIP AND GOVERNANCE AND SCIENCE
AND TECHNOLOGY PROGRAM

One of the essential components of the project of the National Resilience Council (NRC)
in building local resilience is to engage and enable academic institutions in providing training
and coaching to the Resiliency Team of their pilot local government units (LGUs). On the other
hand, the role of the LDRRMOs is to facilitate, in coordination with their Lead Focal
Person/Chief Resilience Officer, the planning and conduct of the capacity building activities by
the academic partners in their respective LGUs.

In this regard, the NRC will be conducting a 4-day Training of Trainers on Leadership
and Governance, and Science and Technology Program on August 28-31, 2018 in Metro
Manila. The 4-day activity will entail an overview of the NRC-CCAR2 Resilient LGU Systems
Program. It will also include discussions and agreements on roles and responsibilities of LGUs
and an introduction to the modules of Leadership and Governance, and Science and
Technology Tracks of the CCAR program.

To maximize its desired objectives, all LCEs of the above-mentioned LGUs are enjoined
to ensure the participation of their LDRRMOs to this activity. Travel and accommodation
expenses shall be charged against the Local DRRM Fund of each LGU.

For further details of the activity, your respective LGUs may contact the following
persons: Dr. Lenee Uy, NRC-CCAR2 Program Manager at 0926 705 0315 and
nuy@ateneo.edu; Ms. Marilou B. Suplido, NRC Program Manager at 0917 633 2349 (mobile
phone) and mbsuplido0817@gmail.com; and Ms. Laila Marcellana, NRC Administrative
Assistant at 0975 314 7079 and lailamarcellana.nrc@gmail.com.

For your compliance. /)
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